
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,       1st March 2023 
 
 
    Red Nose Day 2023 – Friday 17th March 
 
 
It’s Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March, and our School Council would like to support this charity. 
 
They would like all children to wear a red accessory on the day, along with the rest of their school 
uniform (or PE kit for any classes who have PE on this day). This could be a headband, red tie, red 
socks etc. In return for this, we are asking for a £1 donation which will be collected as cash in the 
playground. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone with their red accessories! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss L Hazeldine & The School Council 


